
GREENVILLE UTILITIES COMMISSION 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS FOR TREE REMOVAL SERVICES PROPOSAL 

SEPTEMBER 15, 2021 

1) Are trees along Belvoir School Rd marked with silver tags?  If not what is the clearing distance from 
the guard rail approaching Flemming School rd.
All trees within the utility right of way and trees labeled danger trees are marked with silver
tags.  Along Belvoir School Rd, there are some volunteer trees within the DOT right of way that are 
not marked but will need to be removed.  See Note 1 highlighted in yellow on page 10 of the bid 
package.

2) Which route does the proposed line take from Mt. Pleasant substation to Belvoir School Rd?  Down 
gravel road or direct line from substation to Belvoir School Rd?
The transmission line will go directly from the substation to Belvoir School Rd.  There is currently a 
distribution line that runs the same route.

3) Can equipment be staged in grass area at Mt. Pleasant Substation?
Equipment can be staged at 801 Mumford Rd, Greenville, NC.  Due to other project conflicts, 
staging at Mt. Pleasant Substation will not be available.

4) Is forestry mulching allowed in wooded areas?
Forestry mulching is allowed for underbrush and small trees with a DBH less than 3". Large, mature 
trees will need to be cut down and hauled away.  Excess mulch within the right of way should be 
avoided.

5) Are stumps to remain in yards or be removed?
Stumps should be cut to ground level.  Grinding and removal is not included.


